
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
September 22, 2014 
   
 
Morris Woodruff  
Secretary  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
200 Madison Street, Suite 100  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360  
  
Dear Mr. Woodruff:  
  
The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company) are being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 2, Schedule of Rates for Gas 
Service: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 3rd Revised Sheet No. 72  2nd Revised Sheet No. 72  
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 73  2nd Revised Sheet No. 73   
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 74  2nd Revised Sheet No. 74   
 1st Revised Sheet No. 74.1  Original Sheet No. 74.1 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 74.2  Original Sheet No. 74.2 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 74.3  Original Sheet No. 74.3 
 Original Sheet No. 74.4   

 
These tariff sheets are being issued September 22, 2014 to become effective on and after October 22, 2014.   
 
The Company is proposing minor changes to the tariffs for the Natural Gas Home Energy Performance Pilot, 
including: 
 

1. Changing the program name to Home Energy Analysis Pilot from Home Energy Performance Pilot; 
2. Removing Smart Strips from the measures to be directly installed; 
3. Refer to the ActOnEnergy website for Rebate procedures; 
4. Clarified the name for the Department of Natural Resources; 
5. Increased the amount of Pipe Wrap that can be installed; 
6. Added Windows as a Qualifying Measure with an initial rebate level as well as a rebate range; and 
7. Added transition language to allow the gas and electric HEA programs to implement changes at the 

same time. 
 
These proposed changes have been discussed with the program stakeholders including the Missouri Public 
Service Commission Staff, the Office of the Public Counsel, and the Department of Energy, who have indicated 
no opposition to the changes proposed in this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Matthew R. Tomc 
 
Matthew R. Tomc 
Corporate Counsel  


